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15th February 2018 

Dear Parents, 

World Book Day Celebration – Friday 2nd March 2018 

 

I would like to inform parents that, as part of our World Book Day celebrations, we are inviting the children to 

come to School, on Friday 2nd March, dressed up as a literary character from one of their favourite books. Where 

possible, we would also like the children to bring the book containing the character that they have dressed as. If 

they wish, they will also have the opportunity to read a short passage (one of their favourite parts) from their book 

to the rest of the class. The curriculum for the day will be centred on our love of books and there will be lots of fun 

activities for the children to take part in. As the children will be in costume during this day, there will be no Forest 

School for Class RBD.  

School Book Fairs 

 

Our School Book Fairs will take place on the following afternoons, immediately after school: 

 

Tuesday 13th March – Years 3 and 4 - in the Hall – access via the Hall doors onto the playground  

Wednesday 14th March – Year R – in Year R Extension   

Thursday 15th March –– Years 1 and 2 in the Hall - access via the Hall doors onto the playground; (or in the 

Library area if the weather is inclement – access via the main entrance at the front of School)  

 

The Book Fairs provide an excellent opportunity to introduce the children to a wide range of good quality books, 

with prices starting from only £2.99. At the same time, if you purchase a book you will be helping the school to get 

new books for our library and for the classrooms, through the commission we earn on each book sold.   

A leaflet has been sent out in the book bags today, showing a small selection of the titles available. If you are 

unable to attend on the afternoon specified for your child’s year group, please feel free to attend on any of the other 

afternoons. If you are unable to attend the Book Fair at all but would like to order books listed on the leaflet, you 

can do so by passing on the book details and your name to your child’s class teacher, along with payment (please 

make cheques payable to Finstall First School).  

Your child should also have in their book bag, today, a £1.00 World Book Day token, which can be exchanged for 

special books at your local book store or can be put towards the cost of other children’s books. Unfortunately, we 

are unable to accept tokens at the book fairs. 

 

Thank you, once again, for your continued support.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 
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